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Dear Senator Bishop and Finance Committee Members,

| support SB 115 that would increase the motor fuel tax rate for the state. | have been aware that we have one of the
lowest tax rates in the nation, and | support this effort. Itis a drop in the bucket towards elevating our budget problems,
but enough drops will 2o a long way.

I have lived here more than 40 years now and | see how the people have squandered opportunities to raise revenue
from other than the oil companies.

We own an electric vehicle and | told my husband | don’t mind paying a higher registration fee to offset our use of the
roads. When we all help a little, it means a lot.

Please pass this bill.
Sincerely,
Beverly Churchill

PO Box 93232
Anchorage, Ak 99509



